
Parental Information
 FS2, Year 1 and Year 2


26th  September 2016 
Dear Parent/Carer

In October we are starting our second FAST (Families and Schools Together) programme at Sandbrook Primary School.  As a parent of a child in FS2, Year 1 or Year 2, you are invited to join our FAST programme. 
FAST is an eight week programme of activities for families after school from 3:15 until 6:00 on Wednesdays.  Each session includes an evening meal, parents’ time and activities for your children supervised by school staff.  Every week, two families will win a hamper of gifts for you, your children and for your home.   Last year, the first FAST programme at Sandbrook Primary School, was a great success and it was a very positive experience for the FAST families.  FAST is free! 

Please return reply slip below by Thursday 29th September if you would like to attend and you will receive confirmation of your place on FAST programme.  There are limited places and once places have been filled, names will be added to a waiting list.  Please join us at our coffee and bacon/vegetarian sausage butty event at  9am  in the family room on Wednesday 28th  Sept ember to find out more about the FAST programme at Sandbrook Primary School. 

Thank you for reading and hope you can join us,
Miss B Warren

FAST Coordinator and Year 1/2 Teacher

( ________________________________________________________________________
I _____________________________________would like to participate in FAST programme 2016 at Sandbrook Primary with my family on Wednesday evenings for 8 weeks starting Wednesday 5th October.
My child in FS2/Year 1/Year 2 ____________________________________________________
Names and ages of other children in my family (who will attend FAST) 

Any special dietary requirements /allergies _______________________________________

Any medical conditions _______________________________________________________

Signed ___________________________________________________  (parent/carer)

